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27th November 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We have lots of exciting things planned leading up to Christmas and we would like to share these details with you. 
 

Advent Service 
 

On Thursday 30th November at 1.30 pm we will be attending St Aidan’s Church for an Advent Service lead by 
Revd. James.   Parents and carers are very welcome to attend. 
 

Our Nativity 
 

This year, pupils will be performing ‘Busy Busy Bethlehem’ in the school hall on Wednesday 20th December at 
2pm. It will be lovely to be able to welcome parents/carers and family members to come and watch this 
performance live. 
 
Christmas Lunch and Party Day 
 

All pupils are invited to have a Christmas lunch this year on Thursday 21st December. Please let the school office 
know if your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a Christmas lunch as soon as you are able.  We are 
looking forward to a festive treat from our wonderful School Cook. 
 
Save The Children’s Christmas Jumper Day is Thursday 7th December.  A suggested donation of £1 will be added to 
each child’s SchoolMoney account, if this payment isn’t received by Monday 11th December, it will be deleted. 
 

Our Christmas parties will take place on the afternoon of Friday 22nd December. Children are welcome to wear 
party clothes for the day and if your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a party lunch, please let the 
office know. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Catherine Maddocks 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 


